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WeGo Star afternoon service impacted by sinkhole 
Shuttle buses to take Star passengers directly to Donelson Station 

 
NASHVILLE – This afternoon’s WeGo Star trips will depart from Donelson Station at 4:32 p.m., 5:22 p.m., and 
6:07 p.m. due to a sinkhole that formed under the tracks at the waterworks location on Omohundro Drive. 
 
Route 93 Star West End Shuttle buses will pick up and transport passengers from Vanderbilt University to 
Donelson Station, and Route 64 Star Downtown Shuttle buses will pick up and transport passengers from 
Riverfront Station to Donelson Station. Both routes will follow posted time schedules, and support buses will be 
deployed to assist with trips.  
 
A contingency plan for service for the rest of the week is being developed. Check our social media accounts and 
website for updates.  
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Editor's Note: To request this info in an alternative format, call 615-862-5950 for the ADA Coordinator 
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